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Tuesday, January 25, 2011

To: La Quinta Inn
999 W. Cypress Creek Rd
Fort Lauderdale, 1 33309

Attn: G GM

Inspection performs an January 17* 2011 on room #4129 show NO visible sign of
bed bugs. Maintenance personnel also were with me assgisting in the inspection.

Sincerely,

Sales/inspector
Truly Nolen of America



